
Important Announcement: Club Location 

Change 

Dear Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that our club will be 

transitioning to a new location effective [Date]. 

The new venue offers enhanced facilities and a more welcoming environment for all our 

members. Here are the details: 

• New Address: [New Address] 

• Opening Date: [Date] 

• Map: [Link to map] 

We believe this move will allow us to better serve you and grow our community. We appreciate 

your continued support and understanding during this transition. 

For any questions or further information, please feel free to contact us at [Email Address] or 

[Phone Number]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our club! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 


